
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From:  Rosalie McKenney 

Land Use Administrative Assistant 

                       

Date:   06/05/2020 

 

RE:   Meeting Cancellation  

 

Due to the restrictions of the COVID-19 virus and under EO 7 i 19a, any public 

hearing that has been opened may be suspended by 90 days, therefore the June 09, 

2020 meeting of the East Granby Planning & Zoning Commission has been 

cancelled. All the current public hearing applications will be continued to a future 

date not yet determined at this time.  

 

 

Cc: Board of Selectmen 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 


